
Educational opportunity!


Everything you want to 
know about SAILS.

MARK YOUR CALENDAR FOR THURSDAY, MARCH 14 at 7:00 pm at GRSC

Jimmy Frisinger, Sailmaker and Owner of Bluffton Bay Sails will be 
presenting answers to all your questions regarding anything about Sails.   He will 

be available to talk about considerations for when to get new sails, preserving 
and repair of existing sails, sail inventories, & sail trim.  Anything and everything 
you would like to bring to the conversation with Jimmy is encouraged.  This will 
be an opportunity to learn from his expertise in sailing, and sail making for both 

racing and cruising sails. 

If you have specific questions you would like addressed, please send them by 
March 11 to Linda at:  Llvanport22@gmail.com so Jimmy can be informed and 

prepared in advance of what you are seeking. 

mailto:Llvanport22@gmail.com

